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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 Many of you have been aware of an ongoing prayer request involving the printer / copier that we have used 

for the last several years for all of the major items we print.  Namely envelopes, certificates, and our one-page 

answer sheets.  There have been two concerns.  The first is the high monthly lease payment we are bound to until 

June 2018.  The second is what we will replace it with when the lease runs out.  I’m thrilled to report that the Lord 

answered both of those needs this month!   

 

 The first answer came in the form of some additional church contributions designated to paying for the 

monthly amount through the end of the lease.  The second came in the form of two different sources, one local 

business and one local high school, that were in the process of replacing their current machines with new ones and 

where there were people who knew of our need.  Rather than throw away or resell, they were offered to us!     

 

 It’s a blessing to see God’s timing at work, and a humbling feeling when something like this happens.  

Trust in the Lord and leave all those worries and stress behind! 

 

“Seek the Lord and His strength, seek His face continually.” - 1 Chronicles 16:11 
  

 “Hello.  Just a note to let you know how much I appreciate doing these studies.  I have been enlightened by 

them, especially this one ‘Managing Anger God’s Way’.  I can relate my life to just about all examples in the text. 

 I have had a very bad anger problem which the Lord has worked on with me.  Was not violent, but bad 

nonetheless.  There is no one here with who I can confide in and have godly conversations with, so I so look 

forward to receiving these studies.  Thank you so much for being there for us who are looking to Christ, for the 

time is short.” - John (West Virginia) 

 

 “My name is Ivan and I have been an inmate on Virginia’s death row for 10 years.  I have been very 

grateful for your Bible lessons during my time here.  My faith in God has remained positive all this time. 

 I am writing with a request to please add me to your prayers.  The Commonwealth of Virginia plans to 

execute me on April 25th.  Please pray that the execution be stopped because I am innocent.  Two of the main 

witnesses who testified against me at my trial now admit that they lied.   

 Thank you also for all the birthday cards.  You have been a blessing to me.” - Ivan (Virginia) 

 

 “Thank you so much for these studies.  They are helping me grow in my walk with the Lord.  They keep me 

busy, which ultimately keeps me out of trouble.  I look forward to continuing them.” - Tara (Michigan) 

      

For HIS Glory, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        lifeskey@verizon.net 


